
March 18, 2021 

 

In support of SB 212 

 

Chairman Hilderbrand and Senate Public Health and Welfare Committee Members – 

 

I support SB 212. I believe it unreasonable that any one, or even handful, of unelected officials 

should be able to decide what is required for medical treatment of my grandchildren in order to 

socialize. As most adults know, medical professionals differ in medical opinion and medical care 

is not one-size-fits all. As a patient of Multiple Sclerosis, I want my family's and my medical 

care determined by us. It is known that vaccines can and do cause injury, as I am vaccine injured 

and this is partially why I support SB 212. The manufacturer of the vaccine that injured me is not 

held liable and I incur all the expense of managing the MS. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration of SB 212. 

 

Jan Ackerman 
 


